
In the third issue of this year there are 12 original research articles and 3 case reports included. Once the 
published articles are observed it will be obvious that the subject spectrum is considerably wide. This situation 
is significant as it indicates the extensity of parasitology science field. There is also an increase in the number of 
articles submitted for publication from outside Turkey. We hope this trend continues as it will help our journal 
to cover a wider geographical region.

I hope this latest issue will be useful for your scientific studies and archives and I present my respects.  

Prof. Dr. Yusuf ÖZBEL
Editor-in-Chief
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